
Dear Parents and Guardians 

I wish to inform you that Tracey Kift has been appointed as the new Principal of Penola Catholic College. 

Tracey is an experienced educator and the current Deputy Principal at Kolbe Catholic College Greenvale.  Tracey 
has extensive experience in Catholic Education having also worked in senior leadership roles at Marymede 
College and Assumption College.  Tracey is excited to take up this position and looks forward to working with the 
Penola community. 

Tracey will commence as Principal in Term 1 2024. 

I am sure you will join myself, Father Dishan Candappa and Karen Harvey-Collings (SAC Chairperson Penola 
Catholic College) in congratulating Tracey on her appointment and wishing her every success in this role. 

Mr John Mills 
Regional General Manager, Northern Region 
Melbourne Archdiocese Catholic Schools 


